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Dear Alumni,

As an alumni and friend of Northern Oklahoma College, you know 
the value of a college degree and the importance of financial assistance in 

today’s economy. Northern Oklahoma College strives to continue its tradition 
of excellence by not only providing a quality education to our students but also financial 

support. By participating in the NOC Alumni Legacy Campaign, you could be part of an effort 
that will provide scholarships for future alumni.

The Northern Oklahoma College Alumni and Friends Association and the NOC Foundation  
established the NOC Legacy Scholarship to provide financial assistance to children and grandchildren 

of NOC alumni who wish to continue the tradition started by their loved ones.

All donations are tax deductible. I hope you will take this opportunity to give back to your alma mater and 
assist in the education of future Northern alumni.

Kayla Wooderson 
Director of Alumni and Community Relations

Take A Moment to Give.
I would like to give to the NOC Alumni Legacy Campaign. My gift amount is $____________

For credit card donations please visit: https://www.noc.edu/development/foundation/donation-form/

Name:________________________________________________________  NOC Year:______________

Spouse’s Name:_________________________________________________   NOC Year:______________

Mailing Address: _____________________________ City:______________ State:_____  Zip:__________

Phone: ________________________________________  Email: _________________________________

Make checks payable to: Northern Oklahoma College Foundation
Mail to: Northern Oklahoma College Alumni, PO Box 310, Tonkawa, OK 74653

For more information: 580.628.6473 or kayla.wooderson@noc.edu

Please include maiden name, if applicable

Please include maiden name, if applicable
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